RC021

Fairbanks Fish and Game Advisory Committee (FAC)
John Siegfried, Chair
3081 Monteverde Road
Fairbanks, Alaska 99709

October 12, 2023

To:  John Wood, Chair, Alaska Board of Fisheries
Re: ACR#2

Dear Mr. Wood and Member of the Board of Fisheries:

This is a letter to verify that the Fairbanks Fish and Game Advisory Committee (FAC) met last
night, October 11, 2023, to ratify their support of ACR#2 that was submitted by the FAC in
August.

The action to ratify was unanimous. We had a full quorum. Minutes will be available within 30
days.

Thank you for your consideration of this Agenda Change Request.

John Siegfried
907-347-1222





